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The Finance Committee met on multiple occasions throughout the year.  In October, the 
Committee met and recommended that $50,000 be borrowed from the Security Fund to 
prefund the FEMA Security Grant that we received. In February, the Committee met to 
obtain a status update on the current fiscal year budget. In March, the Committee 
discussed the policy in which payments will be applied for delinquent accounts. In the 
Spring, the Committee met to review the proposed budget for the upcoming year. On 
multiple occasions, as Chair of the Committee, I was asked on short notice to provide a 
recommended source of funding for various capital improvements or other projects.   
 
I want to thank all of the Committee members for their time and thoughtful input on 
behalf of the Emanuel.  The Committee consists of the following individuals; 
 
Lou Blumenfeld, Gary Cohen, Bruce Bergman, Robert Rudnicki, Joanne Pasternack, 
Marc Resnick, Michael Altschuler, Gail Weinstein, Ray Weinstein, Donald Miller, Reesa 
Olins, Allen Kronick, Rick Lasker, Stuart Kopel, Syd Elkin, Matthew Beatman, Ernie 
deHaas, Charlotte Bower and Avi Cramer.  
 
A special thank you to Amy Dembo, Michael Kamins and Kobi Benita for their input and 
assistance throughout the year. 
 
Mickey Libbin 
Finance Committee Chair 
 


